
Toby Isbell’s infection 
 

If you’ve worked in the Little Rock District for awhile, or even the Corps, you probably 

know Toby Isbell through his visual information creations or as the designer of Bobber the 

Water Safety Dog.  

 

Recently the 17 year Corps employee, 

who’s normally quiet and keeps to himself, got 

mixed up with a darker crowd whose goal is to 

scare the heebie-jeebies out of central Arkansas 

residents.  

For the first time ever a local 

amusement park is switching themes from a 

water park to a zombie infested farm for 

Halloween. The transformation is partly 

inspired by Isbell’s attraction to major theme 

parks like Universal Studio’s Halloween Horror 

Nights which he’s attended the past 11 years. 

 

The park’s owner turned to none-other-than Isbell, for his creepy creative expertise, to 

transform the normally laughter filled park into a town of terror designed to make you scream.  



Before he was bitten by a 

zombie Isbell said “it’s been a 

great challenge and dream-come 

true to work on a project like 

this.” Now when you try to ask 

him a question all he wants to do 

is scream “arrggg” and try to eat 

your arm.  

 

Starting Friday night, after sunset, you can see 

Isbell’s handiwork when the park opens to the public. 

The more than 30 minute walk through the park is not 

for the faint of heart.  

This news is for internal information only 

concerning outside activates of various corps 

employees. This is not an endorsement of their work 

or any businesses they are associated with.   

 

 

 

 


